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Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

 It is time to invest in our schools in Oregon. Our children are the future and we are failing them by not putting
money towards education. We have to turn this around. My son has felt the impact of large class sizes and I as a
parent have felt the impact of continuing cuts to his school.

I am active in PTA and we are always looking for ways to bring in more funds to help support the school. PTA
works hand in hand with the foundation at my son’s school to help us fund staffing positions. This is not right.

I urge you to invest in Oregon schools by passing the Student Success Act.

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,
Amanda Shwetzer
27 SE 65th Ave  Portland, OR 97215-1321
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